
Dear (ASN Volunteer), 

I am writing today to thank all of the ASN volunteers who recently responded to my letter from a 
few weeks ago and provided thoughtful suggestions and ideas on how to improve our ASN 
program.  These have been very helpful and informative to us as we move the program forward.  
Please know this is only the beginning of our effort to maintain a line of clear and valuable 
communication between our ASN volunteers and our ASN staff at AOPA. If you’d like to 
provide any additional suggestions please send them to the ASN inbox by writing to 
asn@aopa.org.  

The ASN program and local airport issues are a top priority for AOPA’s advocacy team.  Soon 
you will hear from Dawn Veatch, our new Senior Director who will oversee the ASN program 
from this point forward. Dawn comes to AOPA with decades of leadership experience in 
aviation and I know she will be a great resource for you. Dawn and her staff are working to 
develop resources aimed at providing you – the local airport advocate – with the information you 
need in order to protect your airport.  

By becoming an ASN volunteer you’ve shown that you have the passion it takes to make a 
difference. As such, we also plan to equip you with information on legislative matters in your 
state and at the federal level. As a constituent, your voice will be heard loud and clear during the 
critical moments of AOPA’s legislative efforts.  

Again, thank you for everything you do for AOPA. With your help, future generations will be 
able to experience and appreciate general aviation as we know it today.    

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Coon 
Senior Vice President, Government Affairs 
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